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 Bill No.: HB2976 
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 Author: Rep. Olsen 

 Date: 2/28/2022 

 Impact:  No anticipated fiscal impact 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute for HB2976 provides that county election board lists of all 

registered voters in each precinct will only be shared with a court system if the court systems 

agrees to regularly provide the names of people convicted of a felony in that court system to the 

Secretary of the State Election Board and the appropriate county election board secretary. 

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB 2976 is not expected to have a direct fiscal impact on the agency's budget 

or the state's revenue. The State Election Board anticipates the costs associated with the measure 

would be negligible and could be absorbed within the current budget. 

 

Prepared By: Nathan Shugart 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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